
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

NOTICE 

CRIME REFERENCE NO CAD 1795 OF THE 28TH OF JUNE 2022 

This is to advise that the Metropolitan Police have been made aware of the smoking of cannabis in the 

stairwell in Block C, as per Crime Reference No above.   

Residents who witness anyone smoking cannabis in the stairwell should dial 999 to report the incident, as 

instructed by the Metropolitan Police. 

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

Annie Gleeson, MSc Estate Manager 


